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Newsletter, March  2018 
 
Dia agus Lá Fhéile Pádraig Sona daoibh baill go léir! 
(Hello and Happy St. Patrick’s Day to all our members!), 
 
Our next meeting …… ​will take place on ​Friday, March  9​th​, 7:30 
pm, at The New York Irish Center, 10-40 Jackson Ave., Long 
Island City, NY 11101.  We hope that you, and anyone who might 
be interested in becoming a member, will be able to attend.  
 
Dues, Dues, Dues  …… ​2018 dues ($25 per member) are typically 
collected before April 30th.  You can send your checks, payable to 
Cavan P & B Association of NY, Inc., to Ms. Bernadette Rudden, 
5 W. Hitchcock Avenue, Floral Park, NY 11001.  We are 
celebrating 170 years as an organization thanks to valued members 
like you!  
 
NYC St. Patrick’s Day Parade ……. ​We are meeting at 2:55 pm on 
West 47th Street between 5th and Madison Avenues.  Please 
remember business or business casual is the dress code, jeans, 
sneakers, strollers, flags, green hats, beads, and other “costume” 
dress are not permitted.  The after party will take place 
immediately after the parade at Unitarian Church of All Souls, 
1157 Lexington Ave. (Intersection of 80th St.), NY 10075.  The 
cost is $25 per person. Please RSVP Michael O’Reilly 
646-634-5087 by Wednesday March 14th. 
 
Marching on …..​  ​Bayside St. Patrick’s Day Parade, Saturday 
March 24th at 10am.  Yonkers St. Patrick’s Day Parade, Saturday 
March 24th at 1pm.  Please remember to dress smartly and leave 
the green hats, beads, and other “costume” dress home.  

http://www.cavannewyork.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Cavan-P-B-Association-of-New-York-Inc/212040422208293?hc_location=timeline
https://twitter.com/CavanNYC


170th Dinner Dance …… ​ April 7th at Riccardo’s by the Bridge, please RSVP with Mary O’Brien 
& John O’Brien, 347-754-2326.  Ciaran O’Reilly​, from the Irish Repertory Theatre will be the 
2018 guest of honor.  Patrick Coyle is the recipient of the “ Mike Lynch Distinguished Services 
Award”.  Pat has given tremendous support to the Association over the years; wearing many hats 
on numerous committees and as an executive officer. 
 
Journal Ads …… ​ ​2018 Journal Ads are due no later than March 28th.  You can pick up journal 
contracts at the next meeting or email Patrick Rudden ​ruddens145@yahoo.com​.   This is our 
main fundraiser and with your support we can continue to help our community.  
 
2nd Annual Communion Breakfast  …….. ​April 15th at Rory Dolan’s, RSVP  Michael O’Reilly 
646-634-5087 by Tuesday, April 10th. 
 
Spring forward  …….. ​It is that time of year again to welcome Spring by setting your clocks 
ahead 1 hour on March 11th. 
 
Congratulations to  …….. ​ ​James Rudden and the entire Rudden clan on his recent nuptials to 
Carolyn, may your troubles be few and your blessings plenty.  Sean Mallon son of Chris Mallon 
and the late Bernadette Mallon on his recent graduation from the United States Marine Corps, we 
thank him for his service. 
 
If you would like to contribute an article ……​ to the April 2017 newsletter, please contact Mairead 
Tully at  631-560-9816, or email at Mairead.Tully@yahoo.com, on or before March 25th, to 
ensure that it will be included. 
 
Bhuel, a chairde, sin a bhfuil don am i láthair!  Slán agus Beannacht libh go léir! 
(Well, friends, that’s all for the time being!  Goodbye and God Bless you all!) 
 
President Rec/Corr Secretary 
Michael O’Reilly Mary Haran 
Mobile: ​646-634-5087 Mobile: ​917-613-7799 
Email: ​moreillym@gmail.com Email: ​marymurrayharan@gmail.com 
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